
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 November 2006 

8. TREE REMOVAL – 44 BAY VIEW ROAD, MONCKS BAY 
 
 The Board considered a report from Graham Clark, Arborist, Transport and Greenspace Unit, seeking 

approval for the removal of a large red flowering gum tree on the berm outside 44 Bay View Road.  
Removal had been sought by the new property owners to allow for a new vehicle crossing. 

 
 Removal of the tree was recommended in view of its serious interference with overhead powerlines. 
 
 The Board decided to defer consideration of this item until after a site visit on 30 October 2006, and 

requested that no action be taken in the meantime.  In addition it was agreed that the Board site visit to 
Ferrymead scheduled on that day commence at the earlier time of 1.30 pm to allow a visit to this 
street. 

 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


